No.IPH-ENC/ uly-st1h
Himachal Pradesh

Irrigation & PH Department

Dated Shimla-1, the 8" June, 2015,

To
All the Chief Engineers
Under IPH Department in
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject: Budget assurance given By Hon’ble Chief Minister, Himachal Pradesh as per Para

No.87 regarding outsourcing the preparation of DPR.

Kindly refer to the above said assurance given by Hon’ble Chief Minister,
Himachal Pradesh during March, 2015.

The matter has also been discussed in detail during the departmental review
meeting held on 4/6/2015 under the Chairmanship of Hon’ble IPH Minister.

Please ensure that every DPR proposed by Hon’ble MLA is prepared and
submitted in the time bound manner. The proposals for submission of DPR for the year 2015-16 may be

submitted to this office within weeks time positively.
Engg?e«-mr{wm’_‘

HP Shimla-1.
Copy of above is forwarded to :

1. The Addl. Chief Secretary (IPH) Govt. of HP Shimla-2 for kind information

please. | ‘
2. All the Superintending Engineers under IPH Deptt., in HP for information
please. .
3. The Executive Engineer under IPH Deptt., in HP for information please.
4, Guard File.

Eng ii-Chief (IPH)
HP Shimla-1.



